
 
 

Workington & District Primary Heads Association 
 

Chairperson: Miss Angela Quirk, Distington Community School, head@distington-
comm.cumbria.sch.uk 01946 830526 
 
Secretary: Mrs Sue Frost, Ashfield Junior School, head@ashfield-jun.cumbria.sch.uk 01900 604 565 
 
Treasurer: Mr David Warbrick, Beckstone Primary School,   head@beckstone.cumbria.sch.uk  01946 
830 423 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  

   

We would like to inform you that as a cluster of schools we have been made 

aware of some disturbing footage on TikTok, which may cause great distress to 

viewers. Parents are advised that children and young people should come off 

TikTok for 72 hours in the hope that they will not view or access this material.  

   

 If you would like further information about how to keep your child/children 

safe on TikTok please see this helpful guide from the National Online Society.  

   

 https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/what-parents-need-to-know-about-

tiktok  

   

 If you would like to discuss this with a member of staff, please do not hesitate 

to contact the Headteacher or your child’s class teacher in your respective 

schools. 

   

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

The Headteachers of Workington & District Primary Heads Association 
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